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STATE OF WaSH.
April 26, 2005 N

Rebecca Beaton

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 Evergreen Park Drive SW

PO Box 47250

Olympia, WA 98504

Re: State Waiver
Dear Ms. Beaton:

Integra Telecom of Washington, Inc. (“integra”) recently requested an additional
1000 block of number resources from Neustar’s Pooling Administration System
(PAS). On March 17, 2005, PAS denied our 425-408-6 block request out of the
Bothell Rate Center. PAS found that our number utilization did not meet the FCC
mandated months to exhaust utilization requirements. The Bothell rate center is at
6.7 months to exhaust.

We have a very large customer in Bothell, Northshore School District. Our customer
needs an additional 3000 sequential DID’s, starting with digit ranges of 13XX, 14XX,
16XX, 45XX, 46XX, 47XX, 50XX, 52XX, 53XX, 54XX, 55XX, 56XX or 75XX in order
to expand their services. Because of their PBX configurations, Northshore School
District is limited to the above sequence of numbers.

Our utilization of numbers in the Bothell rate center is at 52%, but Integra does not
have blocks available that meet the leading digit requirements of Northshore School
District. Northshore School District is a new customer and we would like to provide
them with the service they desire. Therefore, we are requesting a waiver for another
thousand block to satisfy our customer’s need.

If you require any other information or have any further questions, please call me at
503-453-8119.

1201 Lioyd Bivd, Suite 500, Portland, OR 97232
Main Line: 503-453-8000 Fax 503-453-8226



